TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD
SUMMARY NOTES
May 25,2011

MEMBERS PRESENT: Chairperson David Rittenhouse, Riad Alharithi, Carol
Yates, Joyce Jackson, Eric Gakstatter

MEMBERS ABSENT: Eric Underwood, Jay McCoy
STAFF MEMBERS: Dennis Wright (City Engineer)

CALL TO ORDER AND INTRODUCTIONS
Chairperson Rittenhouse opened the meeting at 6:00 pm.

APPROVAL OF SUMMARY NOTES FROM April 27th, 2011
A motion was made and passed unanimously, with acceptance of Member Yates
change, to approve the summary notes of April 27, 2011.

10t STREET AND WILLAMETTE FALLS DRIVE INTERSECTION TRAFFIC
CONTROL STUDY

Wright mentioned that the Right-of-way person (Wayne Kwong) is being asked to
make an assessment basically on what the property cost would be and with this
study have the consultant come back with a low level planning estimate with what
the cost would be for the three options (Traffic signal w/dual eastbound left turns;
single lane roundabout; and a two-lane roundabout) including the pros and cons
and costs, at that time we should be able to better evaluate the options after
receiving this information.

Wright asked the members to review the study and email or send any concerns,
comments, questions, etc. to him.

NEW BUSINESS
Yates asked if the footpath under Fields Bridge is open and if it is, could a sign be
posted informing people that it is open. Wright will ask the Parks Director.

Alharithi asked if the COWL has anything in the long term to extend a bike or street
car trail along Hwy 43.

Yates asked if there was a way to look at the pedestrian crosswalk located at the
intersection of Broadway Street across Willamette Falls Drive. Yates suggested
maybe reorienting the crosswalk. Wright will find out.

Gakstatter mentioned they are breaking ground for the new elementary school on
Rosemont Road.

ADJOURNMENT
Chairperson Rittenhouse adjourned the meeting at 6:50 pm.




